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First name: James

Last name: Ellsworth

Organization: Middle Fork River Expeditions

Title: ceo

Comments: I donor support the Stibnite Gold Mine on the South Fork of the Salmon River for many reasons but

primarily environmental concerns affecting this sensitive habitat.   There are few national treasure like the south

fork of the salmon.  It's just a bad idea.  Let's focus on protecting these areas from mining for future generations.

All for what?  More gold?  It's just wrong.  Wake up to the fact that this area is worth so much more than any

amount of gold.  

 

Thank you,

James Ellsworth 

Middle Fork River Expeditions 


